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November 14, 1986

Carl W. Dabelstein

8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204
Carl:

We are in receipt of your letter dated, November 8, 1986.

This report is correct as to our sign-off and is
satisfactory.

Thank you for letti us know, as we do appreciate hearing
from the peoplg\y? isten to us.
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/Marshall Rice

Chief Engineer
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